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The plan on Wolf management should be based on the best science available and using data that is
current and provided by non-partisan non-biased scientific reputable sources. It should not be based
on one wealthy rancher's influence. Wolves were a part of this world before we even got here, and
are a necessary part of the ecosystem and they should not be delisted until their populations are at a
healthy balance.
 


